
From: Dang, Quynh H. (Fed)
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed); internal-pqc
Subject: Re: this week - PQC report
Date: Monday, June 22, 2020 10:30:28 AM

Hi Dustin,

Often, little things/issues, people don't bring up on the mailing list, especially when there are
many of them. 

It would be more effectively to have a short meeting so everyone could go over any small
things that they think would make the report better even in cases where the potential
improvements being small.

Quynh. 

From: Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 10:20 AM
To: internal-pqc <internal-pqc@nist.gov>
Subject: this week - PQC report
 
Everyone,
      At our last meeting we cleared up several of the comments.  Please take a look at the few
remaining ones.  It looks like we are getting close to done!  

A few last assignments:

Daniel Apon - please check NTRU.  You have a comment about wanting to make sure
the text is more positively phrased.
Ray - please check New Hope.  There is a comment there.
Angela - please see if you can re-word the one sentence Lily commented about.  
Daniel ST - please check Rainbow.  We want to make sure the write-up presents the
case for it being a finalist.  
Everybody - John reworked the write up for SPHINCS+ in a few places.  We need to
review his changes.

I don't see a need for a meeting tomorrow, but if anybody would like to meet we could.
 Please send me an email if you'd like to have a meeting.

Thanks!

Dustin
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